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Honorable Donald St. Fraser
'

House of Representatives
Congress of the United States
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear 3!r. Fraser :

I have received your letter of April 28, 1971, to
Chairman Seaborg regarding Str. Steve Gadler's
request to make a limited appearance before the
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board now considering
the application of the Consumers power Company to
construct a nuclear power plant (Docket Nos. 50-

@ and 50-330). 31r. Arthur 31urphy is Chairman
of that Board and I am transmitting a copy of
your letter to him. Since this is a quasi-judicial
matter, I am having your letter, along with a copy

'

of my reply, placed in the Atomic Energy Commission's
Public Document Room and am requesting that it be
made available to the parties in this proceeding.

Sincerely yours,
'

(
,

// / f' / 6 , ''
._A. Wells,. Chairman

Atofaic Safety and Licensing
Board panel
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